
CARROLL CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL CORPORATION 

NOTICE OF WORK SESSION 

 

 

The Board of School Trustees of the Carroll Consolidated School Corporation will 

conduct a work session Tuesday, June 18, 2013, 6:00 p.m. at the Administration Building 

to discuss 1:1 device policies and the land parcel process. 


